3/16/2020 Roofing Project Update

The Board, in response to the requests and suggestions of a number of the
residents, reviewed the options for repair of the roofs in Barron Square at the
January Board meeting. It was agreed that we needed to obtain some
additional information from the roofing consultant. We anticipate making the
final decision at the February meeting.
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